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From: Tim Steer  
Sent: 18 August 2016 17:04 
To: 'janet.cooke  
Cc: Matt ; James ; Valerie Shawcross 
Subject: Ticket office review launch 

Dear Janet 

As promised, we raised the launch of TravelWatch’s ticket office review at the GLA/TfL press 
meeting today. We’re very keen to do something. As mentioned, the 12th itself is going to be 
difficult but we could do something on the 7th. I’ve copied James  and Matt  into 
this email who are the key people in the GLA and TfL press offices respectively and can help 
take this forward. 

Good to see you today. 

Yours, 

Tim 

Tim Steer 
Head of Transport 
Greater London Authority 
City Hall, The Queen’s Walk, London SE1 2AA 

 




